Antonia Hover

CORRESPONDENCE
11/13/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 11974-2020

From: Angie Calhoun

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 2:30 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence

Cc: Diane Hood

Subject: FW: To CLK Docket No 20200139-WS

Consumer correspondence for docket 20200139.

Angela Calhoun

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 2:02 PM

To: Angie Calhoun <ACalhoun@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: To CLK Docket No 20200139-WS

From: Tammy Chiriani <tammy@cleartitlesolutionsfl.com>
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 1:32 PM

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket No 20200139-WS

| am writing in regards to yet another request for an increase in rates by Utilities, Inc. of Florida.

The rates they are charging have increased by over 120% in the last 7 years. They are now asking for an additional 17%-

30% increase in their rates.

As both a homeowner and a business owner serviced by Utilities, Inc. | find this request to be outrageous! My personal

and business income has not increased by 17% and most certainly not by 30%.

The continued gouging of their customers by this utility service needs to be stopped!

| respectfully ask that you do not approve this latest request by Utilities, Inc. of Florida for unreasonable pricing of their

services.

Tammy Chiriani, CLC
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